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13th June 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Throughout this year, Classes 3 and 4 have taken part in 2 Spelling Bee heats.
From the heats, 2 children from each year group were successful in scoring the highest
number of correctly spelt words. These children (who have already been told and
celebrated) are invited to attend our Staffordshire Schools Multi Academy Trust Spelling
Bee Final!

The final will be held on Wednesday 19th June at Richard Crosse Primary School.
Children will need to be collected by parents from The Howard between 3:00 pm and
3:30pm and transported to Richard Crosse ready for a 4:00 pm start. Parents are
welcome to stay and spectate at Richard Crosse for the duration of the event.

The winning school will receive a trophy! The event should be finished by approximately
5:00pm. Please complete the google form confirming their/your attendance and
transport arrangements. https://forms.gle/vtgqE2V7o9KXfLSN8

Any problems, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours sincerely,

Mr J Wynn
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